Minutes of Meeting

Elkhart Planning and Zoning Commission
February 12, 2024

The Elkhart Planning and Zoning Commission meeting was called to order on February
12, 2024, at 6:03 p.m. in Elkhart City Hall by chairman Michael Kappos. Commission members
present were Michael Kappos, John Johnson, and Mary Luna-Duffy.

Johnson moved to approve the agenda as written, Luna-Duffy seconding. Motion
carried, 3-0.

Luna-Duffy moved to approve the minutes of the September 11 and November 13
meetings as written, Johnson seconding. Motion carried 3-0.

The Commission held discussion over the election of officers for the 2024 calendar year,
deciding to postpone election until the March meeting after Council appoints a new member,
filling the seat left vacant by Jill Edler’s election to City Council.

The Commission reviewed a general change to the previous amendment
recommendation to the Elkhart Urban Renewal District. Luna-Duffy moved to recommend
Council approve the general change to the amendment as written. Johnson seconded. Motion
carried 3-0.

The chairman declared the meeting adjourned at 6:19 p.m.

Respecitfully,

Mary Luna-Duffy, Secretary



